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Additional input
Senator Forshaw asked Mr Sutton

Question 1

Senator Forshaw asked: “Were you aware, or was the department aware, that KPMG was a strategic advisor to AWRAP at the same time as it was undertaking the role of an independent valuer of the Woolmark company? …  When did you find out that they were –“

Mr Sutton said:  “When this legal action commenced.”

Additional information:  Departmental records indicate that in September 2000, in response to questions placed on notice at the Wool Services Privatisation Bill 2000 Public Hearing on Friday, 8 September 2000, AWRAP advised that KPMG had provided an indicative valuation of the intangible assets of The Woolmark Company on 13 March 1997. 

Question 2

Senator Forshaw asked:  “My recollection was that KPMG initially put a valuation of zero on the Woolmark. …”

Mr Sutton said:  “We now hear through this litigation an allegation that there was an earlier valuation.  I have said to you that we were not aware of that valuation.  I am aware of the first formal valuation that was provided by KPMG to the two participants, Cape Wools and AWRAP, and I think it was between zero and $10 million.” 

Correction and additional information:  In response to questions placed on notice at the Wool Services Privatisation Bill 2000 Public Hearing on Friday, 8 September 2000, AWRAP advised the committee that a valuation by KPMG to the two participants, Cape Wools and AWRAP, valued the ‘Woolmark’ and ‘Woolblendmark’ as being nil. 

As these issues are subject to legal action currently before the Victorian Supreme Court involving Cape Wools and KPMG, to which AWS and certain of its subsidiaries and the Commonwealth have been enjoined, it would be inappropriate for the Department to respond further on matters which may or may not be brought into that action.
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